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Loveland Living Planet Aquarium hits 4th highest attendance nationwide 

The Loveland Living Planet Aquarium is pleased to announce we had the fourth highest attendance 

among all aquariums nationwide for the month of April 2014! Georgia Aquarium had the most visitors 

with 203,822 in April, followed closely by Monterey Bay with 197,000. The Shedd Aquarium was third 

with 184,279 and the Loveland Living Planet Aquarium had the fourth highest attendance with 145,342 

visitors. The New England Aquarium and the National Aquarium in Baltimore both had about 130,000 

guests for the month of April. 

We know that the high attendance numbers are due much in part to how new our facility is and April 

being the first full month we have been open. We are so excited to have that many guests come through 

our doors already. On day 63, the Aquarium saw its 300,000 visitor! 

“We knew this Aquarium would be a popular attraction when we opened,” said Loveland Living Planet 

Aquarium Founder and CEO Brent Andersen. “We are thrilled that so many people have come to enjoy 

the Aquarium. This facility has been 17 years in the making and I couldn’t be happier to have it open for 

all to experience.” 

The Aquarium has also had more than 20,000 students visit through field trips since we’ve been open. 

We are able to accommodate many more students in our new 136,000 square foot facility than we ever 

could at our old location in Sandy. For more information on school groups and field trips, visit this page.  

The Loveland Living Planet Aquarium is the ninth largest Aquarium in the nation. 
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About the Loveland Living Planet Aquarium 

The Aquarium is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. The Aquarium’s mission is to inspire people to explore, discover 

and learn about Earth’s diverse ecosystems. Advance tickets and memberships may be purchased online at 

www.thelivingplanet.com. Ticket sales help support the Aquarium’s mission. The Loveland Living Planet Aquarium is located at 

12033 South Lone Peak Parkway in Draper, Utah.  
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